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Project Update – Plains Road Sewer Line Reconstruction 

Date: 1/7/2025 

Work for the week of 1/6/2025 

This week will be a continuation of mainline sewer pipe installation.  Structure 8 of 13 has been set and 

we have installed just over 1,500 feet of the 2,900 feet of 8” pipe.  Work will continue along the edge of 

the road.  Plains road will remain open only to local traffic. 

No work is scheduled for Wednesday or Friday this week.  Thursday will be more of the same of sewer 

pipe installation. 

Work for the week of 1/13/2024 

Work for next week will include prepping and installing a cold patch asphalt along the hill of Plains Road.  

We will spend time this week also adjusting sewer manholes to their final grade and mortaring them 

down.  Work will also include some services to homes being installed.  In general, this week will take a 

break from some main line piping to address some loose ends and clean up the project site 

If all the miscellaneous work is completed, we will return back to the main sewer line installation. 

However, due to the odds and ends the need to be completed, be aware of equipment up and down the 

road from Dollar General up to our staging area at any time.   

Continue to be aware of construction equipment and dump trucks making sudden stops, transporting 

materials and stopping traffic intermittently.  Pipe, concrete structures and materials will be transported 

from our staging area to the site as needed with a loader, so please stay alert. 

Another update will be provided next week and will detail further updates or any changes to this 

schedule 

 

Thank-you, 

 


